
21st June 2019 

Attendance 

 

Busy Bees    90.3%  Class 5 85.0% 

Caterpillars   99.3%  Class 6 96.7% 

Class 2          95.0%  Class 7 100% 

Class 3          98.7%  Class 8 95.3% 

Class 4 95.0%  Class 9 93.0% 

Last  weeks winner was Class 7 with 100% 

AN EXTRA PLAY ON FRIDAY FOR THE WHOLE SCHOOL 

FANTASTIC AND WELL DONE  

Last Week’s Whole School Attendance  – 94.7%  

School target — 96.5% 

 

Diary Dates 

HEALTH & SPORTS WEEK  

PE KIT/SPORTSWEAR ALL WEEK 

24th—28th JUNE 2019   

 

BUSY BEES ASSEMBLY 

28th June 9:15am  

Parents welcome 

 

SUMMER FAYRE  

28th June 5pm till 7pm 

 

YEAR 4 CLUSTER GAMES 

4th July 1.15pm James Bateman 

Junior High 

CLASS 4 ASSEMBLY 

5th July 9.15am  

Parents welcome  

NURSERY GRADUATION 

9th July 9.15am  

Parents welcome 

 

REPORT DROP IN SESSION 

9th July 3.30pm onwards 

YEAR 4 LEAVERS CONCERT 

11th July 6pm 

YEAR 4 FOREST SCHOOL 

12th July—Parents welcome 

 

Holiday lists and important 

dates have all been updated and 

are available on our website. 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Calendar page  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school focus is ‘We can welcome new 

members to our Knypersley family’ 

I hope the children have enjoyed their ‘move up’ days in their new 
classes or schools this week. We also have some staff moving up too! 
With Mrs Bassett moving on to Reginald Mitchell Primary School in 
September we have had several vacancies within the school to fill! We 
are delighted to inform you that Miss Broadhurst will be promoted to 
Assistant Headteacher, Miss Leese will become our Early Years    
Leader and Mrs Jervis will step into the role of Nursery Manager. I 
hope you will join me in congratulating these staff and I look forward 
to the next part of our school journey together. We also wish Mrs     
Bassett luck in her new role, she will be sorely missed by staff and       
children alike.  

Our Health and Sports week begins on Monday!  
Miss Kaminskas has been busy organising some great       
activities for us to try! The children are to come into 
school in PE or sportswear all week so they are ready to 
participate in the fun! If they can also bring a lightweight waterproof 
with them each day as the  weather forecast does not look good for 
the week, but we won’t let this stop us!   

Reminder for the Summer Fayre!  
We are hoping that the weather will be kind to us next week and  
the rain will hold off for our fayre on Friday! We would like for 

you to join us for the fun from 5-7pm. There will be a BBQ,    
refreshments, games and much more. Looking forward to seeing 

you there!  



Please remember all  
Newsletters and holiday lists are on our school      

website. 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk 

Please check our website and twitter for more 
news, calendar dates and updates through the 
week at @KnypersleyFirst 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Lunchtime Stars 

Busy Bees      Oscar Booth 

Caterpillars   Oakley Oosthuizen 

Class 2 Seren Bates 

Class 3          Rohan Knapper 

Class 4          Miley Tellwright 

Class 5            Dion Rigby 

Class 6            Joseph Haydon 

Class 7        Harrison Flowers 

Class 8            Callum Harvey 

Class 9            Lennon Wood 

 

Student of the Week     

Busy Bees      Daniel Proudman 

Creative   Graison Card 

Caterpillars     

2  Riley Curley 

3               Isabelle Sansome 

4          Kylan Surtees 

5         Faye Mitchell 

6   Caleb Henry 

7         Ewan Amison 

8           Ollie Dickenson 

9          Joshua Burton 

            Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees     Daniel Proudman 

Creative  Megan Barlow 

Caterpillars     

2  Charlotte Marsh 

3  Kian Lally 

4  Ethan Heath 

5 Mya Walford 

6  Izaak Fynney 

7 Holly Plant 

8 Darcy/Eva-Mai Hannah/Callum/ 

 Samantha/Olly/Freddie 

9 Jack Scothern/Liam Cowdrey  

 Lennon Wood   

Congratulations 

We are on Week 4 of the school dinner menu this week. 

It is the annual Biddulph Parade on          

Saturday 29th June. The Creative club 

along with Mrs Bible and Mrs Jervis have 

been very busy creating some wonderful costumes and props  

for this year’s theme of carnival! We would appreciate as many 

supporters as possible to wave and cheer as we pass. The     

parade starts at 10:30am and will launch the Biddulph Festival 

in style! Looking forward to seeing you there!  

Captain Carrot nose’s healthy lunch campaign.   

This week’s recipe is:  

www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/blt-pasta-salad 

Enjoy!  

Look out for another  recipe next week!   

UNIFORM  
 

Our school uniform will now be supplied by SMART in Newcastle. 
You will receive a flyer offering you 10% off and instructions on 
how to order. There is also a link on our website under the        
PARENTS tab. Many thanks.  

Parentpay 

In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on 

ParentPay are cleared regularly for School Meals,     

KidsZone and School Trips. Our debt policy can be found 

on our website: http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/policies. 


